Alamance Artisans Guild  
Meeting Minutes, October 15 2019

The Alamance Artisans Guild held their June meeting at Alamance Art in Graham, NC. President Jan Holloman called the meeting to order. Those in attendance were Carolyn Bell, Martha Sink, Sean Leahy, Barbara Scott,  Pat Scheible, Mary Sue Schier, Karen Chin, Pat Towey, Jan Holloman, Carolyn Langley, Curry Wilkinson, and Ross Strange.  

The September minutes were reviewed and approved.  Motion by Sean leahy and seconded by Ross Strange. Appreciation was expressed to Martha Sink for taking minutes in September.

Treasurer’s Report: Carolyn Langley gave the Treasurer’s report. There is $9999.54 in the Guild account. Of this amount 5488.82 is designated for the Art Extravaganza. 

Membership:  Ross reported 82 members.

Communications:  Website looks great. It is cleaner and more contemporary. 

Events and Exhibitions:  The upcoming exhibits are as follows: CCL- Spring 2021, Alamance Arts- Spring 2022.  Board is continuing to look into possible exhibition locations.

Hospitality/Community Relations:  No report

Program:  The November meeting will feature a program on Etsy by Violet DeKnikker. The is no meeting in December.

Art Extravaganza:  The Frank Gallery preview exhibit was a huge success. Twenty-four items were sold for a total of $2100. Approximately 200 people came to the show.. the gallery staff loved us and we would be welcomed back.  Volunteer greeters, people to help with the raffle and other helpers are needed for the Extravaganza on both Saturday and Sunday. Donations for the raffle are encouraged from non-participants and can be brought to the event on Friday during set-up from 1:00-7:00. Non-participants are encouraged to come by and see the show and buy gifts, etc. be sure to see in Sunday’s Times-News an article featuring Jean Kaplan as one of the Extravaganza artists.

No old or new business was presented.

Announcements: Please like social media posts about Art Extravaganza. 
We appreciate Martha for handling Nextdoor posts. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Burlington Artists league is having its regional show. Congratulations to Sean Leahy on a 1st place photograph.
The AAG Board meeting will be held at 6:00 before the November meeting.

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Carolyn Langley, Secretary-Treasurer

